
Parent Meeting                                                  September 12,2005 
 
Attendees: Maggie Franz, Marsha and Paul Egbert, Gail Lutrell, Darlene 
Decker, Shirley Williams, Veronica Reese, Pauline Miller, Carole Seibert, 
Eileen Poole, E. Feichtner, Christine Einertson, Cindy Radcliffe, Chuck 
Cross, Renee Plumley, Lucia Murrell, Colleen Breaugh, Janet Fulli, Janet 
Tate, Gina Chiofalo, Cindy Moore, Ivy Moultrie, Kay Watkins, Cindy King, 
Dietmar Breitkreuz, Sandra Webster, Judy Torchia, Jean Richstein, Lisa 
Anderson, Terri Butler, and Mary Pfau. 
 
1. Shirley Williams, Unit Commissioner was present and introduced. 
2. The main reason for the parent meeting is the calendar approval. 

Handouts given out were the Calendar, Key Dates at a Glance, and Adult 
Goals for 2005-2006. Troop Newsletter was also available. There are 
trips scheduled every month. Are we as adults willing to support the boys 
and this calendar? Yes, unanimously. 

3. Mary Pfau is the new Activity Chairperson and is responsible for the 
Adult in Charge, ASM and Scout in Charge. Ten easy steps in planning 
out the activity is on the Troop’s website. Some reservations have already 
been made. Adult in Charge doesn’t have to go on trip. The Scout in 
Charge should be doing the promotion of the trip or activity. The person 
driving will have the Scout’s medical forms in the car with them. 

4. Jerry Richstein is going to the Committee side and will be the 
Advancement Chair (ASM for 30 years). It is important to understand 
The Guide to Conducting Boards of Review. There will be training for 
BORs coming up. 

5. Adult goals were addressed. 100% approval of this year’s goals. 
6.  Training documentation needs to go to Ivy Moultrie so it can be put in 

the database.  She is the Records Chairperson. 
7. The District needs help on Camping and Advancement Committees. 
8. The troop has never sponsored a District Merit Badge Clinic. A company 

sponsored merit badge would be great. 
9. The troop will be participating in the Scout Expo this year. 
10. Mr. Moultrie and older Scouts will help give backpacking information to 

the younger Scouts and their parents. 
11.  Thanks to all the parents for attending the meeting and approving the 

calendar and goals. Without your support, we could not put the program 
forward for the boys. 


